
  

 

 

 

Blessed is the one who trusts in the Lord, whose confidence is in him. 
They will be like a tree planted by the water that sends out its roots by the stream. 

It does not fear when heat comes; its leaves are always green. 
It has no worries in a year of drought and never fails to bear fruit. 

Jeremiah 17: 7 - 8 
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Friday 9th September 2022 – Newsletter 

This term our Christian Value is Hope 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Like millions of others, the people in our school communities were sad to hear the news of 
the death of Her Late Majesty The Queen. 
  
The children at The Federation of Middleham (VA) & Spennithorne (VC) CE Primary Schools 
will be thinking about her in ways that are appropriate for their own ages.  We shall remember 
her example of faith, duty and service. 
  
Our new King, King Charles III, and the Royal Family, will be in our thoughts and prayers during 
the coming days. 
 
St Michael’s' Church in Spennithorne and St Mary & St Alkelda Church, Middleham will be 
open if people would like a quiet space, to light a candle and pray. A book of condolences is 
also available.  
 
There will be a Service of Commemoration for the Queen tomorrow: Saturday 10th 

September at 11am at St Mary & St Alkelda Churhc, Middleham. This is an opportunity for 

prayer and reflection. 

 
 

 
 

  



 

Mrs Mann’s availability week beginning 12th September  

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
Middleham am – Middleham 

pm – Spennithorne  
 Middleham  

 
 Spennithorne am – Spennithorne 

pm –Middleham 
 

 

Diary Dates 
12.09.22 - We are delighted to welcome Mr Whawell (from Sing Education) into school who will be teaching the 
children music this year alongside the class teachers. 
13.09.22 – We welcome Imran Kotwal, from Muslim Learning Services who will be leading workshops about Islam for 
all our children and also leading some staff training at the end of the day. 
14.09.22 – Willow Class Forest Schools session – see email from Mrs Ramsay 
  


